

MEMO

TO: Mayor and City Attorney, City of Waukesha

FROM: Terrence R. Wall, President

RE: Fox Head Residences

DATE: January 16, 2015

Dear Mayor and City Attorney:

At the last council meeting, the council passed a resolution to hold over consideration of the Fox Head Residences until January 20th.

We respectively request that the council vote to hold over consideration until February 19th. The reason for doing so is because the plan commission passed a resolution approving the project, but requested a few minor changes and our architect needs time to make those changes, but he is out of the country for a week and won't be available on January 20th, let alone have those final edits completed by the 20th. In addition, at the last council meeting, the council asked us to take a look at a lower density project, which we have done so, and we'd like a little more time to work out the details so we are fully prepared for the council's consideration rather than come partially prepared. Thank you.

Sincerely,

T. WALL ENTERPRISES, LLC and FOX HEAD RESIDENCES, LLC

By: Terrence R. Wall